Students are Invited to Take Part in the Rector’s Press
Conference

Event date: 25 may 2022, 16:00

Event place: op. CBoGonntuii, 79, Kopn. 5 (6ubnuoTeka), aya. P8-06

On 25 May 2022, Prof. Rumiantsev will hold his
traditional press conference with students at the
Siberian Federal University.

All interested students can take part in this press conference, having passed the accreditation procedure.

Please note that you can not only ask the rector a question, but also propose an idea for improving the
university and discuss the possibilities of its implementation at SibFU. If you know how to make the
campus more comfortable or what digital services students lack, come to a meeting with the rector.

The conference will also be attended by vice-rectors in charge of education, science, and youth policy.

Watch live broadcast on official VK account of the University.

SibFu Press Office, 18 may 2022

© Siberian federal university. Website editorial staff: +7 (391) 246-98-60, info@sfu-kras.ru.

Web page address: https://news.sfu-kras.ru/node/26289



http://about.sfu-kras.ru/campus/map#k10
https://vk.com/siberianfederal
https://structure.sfu-kras.ru/press-office
http://news.sfu-kras.ru/node/26289

